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Mr. Duran came to the June 1990, X3L2 Meeting in Nashua.  We have no minutes for this meeting.





I recall that several versions (5?) of Braille are in use in the US.  These included:  


1 for mathematics, 1 for chemistry.  Thus, if WG2 wants to encode Braille to associate meaning with the dot patterns, we will have difficulty because of incompatibilities.  If we encode the possible Braille dot patterns, then we need to rely on software to convert into Braille.  One of our issues was whether Braille should be considered a presentation form (glyph) or characters.
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